
TWO LIGHTS 
Rotary Club of South Portland – Cape Elizabeth 

November 6, 2013 
 
 
UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 
 
November 13 – Club Assembly 
 
November 20 – “Age of Piracy” 
 
November 27 – No Meeting 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 

Nov. 13 Nov. 20 Dec. 4 
Song  Mutty  Meyers  Miller 
Invocation Waindle Wagner Yerxa 
Raffle Gift LoBosco Butler  McGovern 
Conductor Meyers  Miller  Murphy 
 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
 
November 12 - Soup Kitchen 
 
November 23 – Tree Lot setup at 8 a.m., Millcreek Park (a few people also needed at 7:00 at the 
Fire Barn, Ft. Williams) 
 
November 29 – First Tree Delivery.  
 
 
 
What’s New With Our Members 
 
Happy Birthday to Kaylene (Nov. 16)! 
 
Congratulations to Bob Flynn for his 2 years of perfect attendance! 
 
Thank you to Jim Russell, who filled in to take notes on short notice 
while the bulletin editor was attending a workshop coincidentally 
sponsored by SCORE (see speaker below) 
 



Raffle – Sue Sturtevant was the lucky winner of a gift certificate to Verbena (restaurant) donated 
by Alec Livingston. 
 
Soup Kitchen – Tuesday November 12 is our monthly soup kitchen obligation. Set up is at 4 pm 
and serving is at 5:30. Friends, co-workers and family are encouraged to attend as we need all 
the help we can get. As the holiday season approaches, this is a great time to experience the soup 
kitchen for the first time. 
 
Lac Megantic Update – Marge Barker reports that someone has come forward to provide 
Christmas gifts for the seven hundred children of the town in Quebec devastated by the railroad 
accident. At this point, we’re being told to sit tight but we will probably be asked to contribute to 
the local food pantry in the future as well as provide teddy bears for the children. 
 
WinterFest – Tony Wagner reports that the front cover and inside back cover have been sold. 
The back cover is still available. November 15 is the cut-off date to sell the ad space. Plans for 
the ice sculpting contest and the pancake breakfast are proceeding. More to follow at a later date. 
 
SCORE! – No, we’re not talking about soccer or hockey. Tonight's speaker was Nancy Strojny, 
chapter chair of SCORE. SCORE is a volunteer network of knowledgeable mentors who help 
emerging and existing small businesses solve problems and create jobs and revenue in their 
communities. SCORE is a resource partner of the US Small Business Administration. The 
services that they provide are free and they like to say they are here "For the life of your 
business." SCORE is looking for volunteer mentors who have owned their own businesses or 
served in management and can provide real world business experience that they can share. Thank 
you to Nancy for speaking to us tonight. (And editorial note – thank you to SCORE for 
sponsoring the Maine Tax Forum!) 
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